Miller Grove School Board

Called Meeting

March 28, 2016
The Miller Grove School Board met in a Regular session with the following members present:

Eric Mabe




Bret Garrett




Brandon Darrow



Lewis Russell
Brian Lennon




Doug Hall

Members Absent:  Kristi Burnett  

Others in attendance:  Steve Johnson, Gary Billingsley and Daniel Porter.  
At approximately 6:00 p.m. the meeting was called to order by Eric Mabe. 
Staff explained their understanding of how the septic system behind the high school worked.  Everyone went outside to look at the system and answer any questions they had.

Mr. Johnson told the Board he had an itemized list of the work Chad Rawson was going to perform, that the Board had approved on March 21, 2016.  He was going to give a two year guarantee on parts.

First, replace the timers and boxes, rewire tanks and floats, and get system working in that aspect.  Total cost $10, 300
Second, replace the damaged aerobic tank with a bigger tank in the next year or two which should bring the entire system up to good status.  Will give bid when that time comes.

At 7:07 p.m. a motion was made by Doug Hall and seconded by Brian Lennon to adjourn.  The motion carried unanimously.

_______________________

_________________________

President



Secretary
